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	 ALCAZAR SHIRNE CLUBS

Autauga County SC
Dave Russell, President
335-365-9907
Email: drruss47@aol.com
Meeting: 4th Tues. monthly – 6:30 pm
Location: Prattville Masonic Lodge 

Covington County SC
Billy Hughes, President
334-388-4352
Email: padmans@oppcatv.com  
Meeting: 4th Thurs. monthly – 7:00 pm
Call for Location

Crenshaw County SC
Andy Compton, Secretary
334-342-0036
Email:  andy.compton@alabpp.gov
Meeting: 3rd Mon. monthly – 7:00 pm

DOER SC (Enterprise)
Robert Preachers, President
334-347-4000
Email: oliver26@roadrunner.com
Social, 2nd Thurs. monthly – 6:30 pm
Business, 4th Thurs. monthly -- 6:30 pm
Call for Location

Geneva SC
Allen Mote, President
334-684-9393
Email: motebodyworks@century.net 
Meeting: 1st Tues. monthly – 6:00 pm
Location: Geneva Shrine Club

Phenix City SC
Billy Pickney, President

Elected Divan
Ernie Lollar, Potentate
Rick Boyett, Chief Rabban
Andy Compton, Assistant Rabban
Al Smith, High Priest  & Prophet          
Greg Moore, Oriental Guide
Allen Daniels, Treasurer

Lee R. Sims, P.P., Recorder

Appointed Divan
Vacant, 1st Ceremonial Master
Spence Stewart, 2nd Ceremonial Master
Marvin Johnson, Temple Director
Bill Foshey, Sr, Parade Marshal
Vacant, Marshal
Dave Russell, Captain of the Guard
Jim Bryant, Outer Guard

Tom Harris, Chaplain

Imperial Representatives
Ernie Lollar, Potentate
Rick Boyett, Chief Rabban

Lee R. Sims, P.P., Recorder

Dixie Representatives
Paul B. Mann, P.P.

Allen Daniels, Treasurer

Southeastern Representative

Paul B. Mann, P.P.

Potentate’s Staff

Vacant, Chief of Staff

Hospital Board of Governors - Greenville

James T. Wofford, P.P.

Hospital Transportation
Ray Matheson, Director of Transportation
Leon Brown, Valley
Ray Matheson, Wiregrass
Sanford Suggs, Clay County
Robert Daughtry, Geneva County

Bob Wheeler, Phenix City

Finance Committee
Paul B. Mann (12-14), Chairman
Jack Crysel (12-14)
Clyde Jones, P.P. (13-15)
Marvin Johnson (13-15)
Dave Russell (14-16)

Gene Moseley (14-16)

Buildings & Grounds Committee
Dave Russell (13-15), Chairman
Jack Crysel (12-14)
Dave Garringer (12-14)
Vacant (14-16)
David Royal (14-16)
Danny Lockwood (13-15)

Jim Randolph, P.P., Emeritus

Insurance Committee
Gene Moseley, Chairman
Clyde Jones, P.P.
Hal Walker, P.P.
Paul B.  Mann, P.P.
Don Cook
   Non-voting members
Ernie Lollar, Potentate
Allen Daniels, Treasurer

Larry Hall, Temple Attorney

Membership Committee
Larry W. Stinson, PGM, Chairman	
Public Relations Committee
Patrick Demerath, Chairman
Dave Garringer

Terry Wofford, P.P.

Donor Relations Committee

[Endowments, Wills, Gifts and $100 Million Dollar Club]
Jim Randolph, P.P., Chairman

706-681-0073
Email: pickneyc2@yahoo.com
Meetings: 1st & 3rd Wed. – monthly 7:00 pm 
   [Eastern Time]

Troy SC
Homer Homann, P.P., President
334-372-3246
Email: troyshrinerclub@troycable.net
Meeting: 2nd Thurs. monthly – 7:00 pm

Valley SC
Eddie Adams, President
334-750-1006
Email:  leonb@charter.net 
Meeting: 1st Thurs. monthly – 7:00 pm
Location: Lanett Masonic Lodge

Wiregrass SC
William C. Moon, President
334-790-9337
Email:  williammoon@comcast.net 
Meetings: 1st Mon. monthly – 7:00 pm
Location:  Wiregrass Shrine Club

	 ALCAZAR SHIRNE UNITS
Brass Band 
Meeting:  Every Mon. – 7:00 pm

Camel Riders
Meeting: 1st Tues. monthly – 7:00 pm 

Fire Chiefs
Meeting:  2nd Tues. monthly – 6:30 pm

Golf-N-Nobles
Meeting:  3rd Thurs. monthly – varies

Keystone Kops
Meeting: 1st Mon. monthly – 10:00 am

NOMADS
Meeting:  2nd Thurs. monthly – TBD

Provost Guard
Meeting:  1st Fri. monthly – TBD

Trail Busters (Wiregrass)
Meeting:  2nd Mon. monthly – TBD

Directors Staff
Meeting:  1st Mon. monthly – 7:00 pm

Hillbilly’s
Meeting:  4th Wed, monthly -- 7:30 pm

Legion of Honor
Meetings: 
   2nd Fri. in Jan – 6:00 pm
   2nd Fri. in Apr – 6:00 pm
   3rd Fri. in Jul – 6:00 pm
   2nd Fri in Oct – 6:00 pm
   2nd Fri in Dec – 6:00 pm



Greetings Nobles, 

It is once again a pleasure to address you. As you all know the 100th 
Anniversary celebration and Potentate’s Ball has come and gone. It was a 
well-planned event and I am so pleased to have had the privilege to lead 
Alcazar in the recognition and celebration of those who have gone before 
us. 

Many of us on the management team (Divan) and the Shrine Ladies 
worked long and hard hours but the finished product was well received by 
both our membership who attended the weekend’s activities, as well as our 
visiting guests from throughout the Dixie Association. I wish to share the 
compliments conveyed to the Divan members and myself to each of you that had any part in 
putting the weekend together.  Debbie and I want to say a hearty thank you to each of you 
who gave your time to make this so special for us.

On behalf of the Nobility and Divan, I sent thank you messages to Governor Bentley and the 
Mayors of the River Region, who made proclamations and recognized Alcazar Shriners for 
the role we Shriners past and present have played in caring for the needs of children in this 
Shrine Jurisdiction of Alabama.

We have been travelling to Potentate’s Ball over the last few weeks and now we head to 
Panama City for Dixie on Wednesday of this week. Dixie is always fun and well attended. 
I will share events of Dixie at the next quarterly meeting. I will also bring thoughts and 
happenings from Imperial Session in Minneapolis.

Nobles, in the last newsletter there was a survey enclosed asking you to respond to several 
questions regarding your likes, dislikes, ideas for change, and desires for the direction of 
Alcazar. This survey was found on pages 7 and 8 of the April/May NOBLE NEWS. At this 
time we have received little to no response from the members, so I guess we will continue to 
move forward as best we can. 

As in prior newsletters let me close by saying that this is “OUR” Shrine Center and fund 
raisers and projects are “OUR” fundraisers and projects, not those of the management team. 
Let’s think of our obligation and our philanthropy and join together to make Alcazar Strong 
and Vibrant. We play so children may become strong and healthy. “We put children first!” 
We need your help and your interest. You are part of the TEAM.

Yours in the Faith,
Ernie Lollar, Potentate
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From the Divan
rick boyett, chief rabban

We are now almost halfway 
through our 100th Year.  There 
are plans in the works for a circus, 
an Elvis show, the Sportsman’s 
Gun Giveaway and a Ceremonial 
in Troy.  Bingo is picking up in 
Montgomery as well as Phenix 
City and Dothan.  The rentals 
of the temple buildings are at a 
record pace.  On the down side, 
the Black Camel is taking a heavy 
toll this year.  

Alcazar is in its second century 
and change is inevitable.  We will 
be a different but just as successful 
Band of Brothers in this century.  

Just as our hospitals are changing to meet the needs of the times, so 
must we.  We must become more visible to our communities.  Let’s all 
try to: 1) at least once a week wear a Shrine cap or shirt. 2) Go to your 
Blue Lodge and say something positive about Alcazar. 3) Keep a pocket 
petition with you to give to someone. 4) Join a club or unit or at least 
come to the functions and be a part of YOUR Alcazar. 5) Promote, 
Promote, Promote Alcazar where ever you go and 6) Remember why 
you became a Shiner and then tell someone.

Yours in the Faith,					  
Rick Boyett, Chief Rabban

Greetings Nobles,

Dixie 2014 is in our rear view 
mirror, and the Shrine year is 
almost half gone, yet we have a big 
challenge to excel with our major 
Temple fund raisers in the near 
future.  I am excited about the 
Sportsman’s Gun Giveaway, and 
I encourage each of our Nobles 
to lace up their selling shoes and 
get on the go team.  The Alcazar 
Circus is in infant stages, and we 
have many opportunities to grow 
in the coming years.  

Increasing membership is one of the major concerns of our fraternity 
today.  We have a wonderful situation later in the month, we have 
a ceremonial scheduled.  Visit your Blue Lodge and find us some 
candidates.  A special shout out to our Nobles who are unable to attend 
our Shrine functions, I think about you each day.  I wish to send a 
word of thanks to our special ladies who stand beside us.  We couldn’t 
do this without you.  Thanks.

Yours in the Faith,
Al Smith, High Priest & Prophet

al smith, high priest & prophet

ANDY COMPTON, ASSISTANT RABBAN

Greetings Nobles,

In the coming months we, as a 
temple, have several fund raisers 
that we need your help on.  First 
and foremost, the Sportsman’s 
Gun Giveaway this is an essential 
fundraiser for the temple and 
we need all of your assistance 
in selling tickets to make this a 
success. Second, the Circus will be 
this fall and we will need your help 
to make this happen.  I challenge 
each of you to do your best to help 
with these fundraisers.

On a positive note, temple rentals have been outstanding and are 
projected to exceed all expectations for the year.

Sadly Nobles, the Black Camel has been riding hard and our membership 
continues to decline.  These Nobles will be missed and please take a 
moment to remember them. Soon we will have a ceremonial, Nobles 
if you know a good Mason please take a moment and talk to them 
about Shrinedom and your temple and encourage them to join if they 
have any interest in doing so. Also Nobles attend your Blue Lodge and 

Greetings Nobles,

I would like to thank you for 
allowing me to attend Oriental 
Guide School in Tampa, Fla. I 
received a lot of very informative 
literature, and was fortunate to 
meet a lot of my counterparts 
throughout the Shrine temples. 
These individuals will be serving 
their temples in the same manner 
as I will be in the future.

We learned a lot about leadership 
and membership, also how to 
go about our missions, and how 

to hopefully make them successful. None of our endeavors can be 
successful without help and participation from our members, clubs, 
and units. I know this to be true and have seen these efforts over the 

greg moore, oriental guide

proudly be a Shriner.

This year the Crenshaw County Shrine Club will begin the “World’s 
Largest Peanut Boil” on August 28th, 2014 and will sell until they give 
out or Labor Day afternoon whichever comes first.

Lastly Noble lets have some fun, because isn’t it great to be a Shriner.

Yours in the Faith,
Andy Compton, Assistant Rabban



Greetings Nobles,

By the time this Noble News 
reaches everyone the Dixie 
Shrine Association for 2014 
will be history.  I would like to 
congratulate Ill. Sir Jeff Johnson 
for being elected as the Dixie 
Shrine Association President for 
2014–2015. Congratulations Jeff, 
it’s a wonderful institution which 
you will enjoy.

For all that attended, I am sure a 
good time was enjoyed by all.

Your Temple representatives for 
the Imperial Session will be preparing to go to Minnesota for the 2014 
Session in July. I am sure there will be a lot of new information coming 
out of this Session which I am sure will benefit all of us. 

Again, I remind you that our membership continues to decline due 
to the Black Camel. If you know a Mason that would make a good 
candidate for Alcazar, encourage him. If you have potential candidate 
please get his petition and money to the Recorder as soon as possible.  
We are planning a Ceremonial in the near future -- the date and 
location to be announced. 

The Temple rental program and rentals continue to grow.  As I stated 
previously we have several months with no weekends available in either 
building.  We continue to attract more businesses to rent during the 
week days. 

Our Roadrunners are making numerous trips to the hospitals weekly.  
I cannot say enough for the men and ladies that are making these trips.  
They give of their time to support our children and the Shrine mission.  
Remember, our children are our guiding light.  If you know of a child 
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Lee R. Sims, P.P., Recorder 

years either fail or succeed, due to the assistance from these same 
members, clubs, and units. I know succeeding requires aide from all 
and hopefully will be receiving assistance from many of you. 

I would like to thank Lodge # 11 for their assistance at bingo, along 
with all others who help bingo succeed. We are trying to increase bingo 
player numbers, and have done so to a certain extent. We continue to 
do so, and are making a few changes. We are going to have two tables, 
one on each side to reduce the number of floor walkers required. If you 
can come by Tues night to see where you can assist that would be great, 
be it one night a month or more.  All help is appreciated.

I have enjoyed being part of the Golf-n-Nobles, and have now (along 
with my wife); become a member of the Hillbillies unit. We have a date 
night coming up on the 25th of July at Red Fez club, at which time we 
will look forward to serving you a meal. I hope to see many of you that 
night, and continue to look forward to serving you at temple for several 
years to come. Thank you very much.

Yours in the Faith,
Greg Moore, Oriental Guide

in need, please refer them to this office

The Recorders office is here to assist you in any way.  If I can be of help, 
please give me a call.

Yours in the Faith,
Lee R. Sims, P.P., Recorder 

Notice is hereby given that a Quarterly Business 
meeting of Alcazar Shriners will be held at the
time and place shown below for the purpose of
conducting any business as may come before 

the Temple

2014 Dues Card required for admission.

Friday, July 18, 2014
7:30 pm (Central Time)

The Red Fez
Alcazar Shrine Center

555 Eastern Blvd
Montgomery, Alabama
Office 334-279-9174

 Recorder
Lee R. Sims, P.P.

Potentate
Ernie Lollar

Attested:

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING NOTICE

official call of the potentate

Mark Your Calendars!
June 2014 

14th-15th	 CASC Gun Show

July 2014 
6th-10th 	 Imperial Session
18th		  Quarterly Business Meeting (Red Fez) 7:30 pm
25th 		  Date Night (Red Fez) 6:30 pm
26th-27th 	 Alcazar Shriners Gun Show

August 2014 
15th -16th	 Buck Masters Expo
28th-31st  	 Crenshaw County Peanut Boil



ALCAZAR’S 2014 POTENTATE’S BALL PHOTOS 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Noble Rick Boyett & Lady Cheryl  Noble Andy Compton & Lady Sherry  Ill Sir Lee Sims & Lady Dottie Lou  Noble Allen Daniels & Lady Regina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noble Al Smith & Lady Billy Sue  Ill Sir Ernie Lollar & Lady Debbie  Noble Greg Moore & Lady Sizzy 
 

       

Ill Sir Jeff Johnson & 
Lady Brenda 

Ill Sirs Jim Randolph & 
Ill Sir  Byron Stinson 

Ill Sir Paul Mann & 
Lady Victoria 

1st Lady Debbie Lollar & 
Grand Daughter Emily 

 



ALCAZAR’S 2014 POTENTATE’S BALL PHOTOS 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

“Honoring Our Past While Rolling into the Future” 
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Since our letter in the last NOBLE NEWS, we have had a very busy 
few weeks. The ball and 100 year celebration was a great time. I want 
to thank each and every one of you who participated, helped with 
preparations, and had any way a part of the weekend. There was a fun 
time had by all who participated and we are truly grateful for all of 
you.

Ladies thanks for the assistance in helping raise funds to put up the 
security lights on one side of the Shrine Center. We hope to have 
enough funds from our next projects to put lights on the other side of 
the building before the end of the year.

I want to add my thanks to the Fire Chiefs for all the work they did 
to improve the appearance of the RED FEZ. We have very many 
compliments from Nobles, and prospective renters as to the appearance 
of the facilities. 

We have bake sales scheduled for June 14/15 and in July 26/27 after 
we return from Imperial Session in Minneapolis.  We are also planning 
to have a fundraiser/trip in the fall. More news coming in the next 
NOBLE NEWS.

Ladies' Corner

Alcazar Bingo
6:30 pm each Tuesday

Come play or come help! 
Volunteers Needed!

Call the Recorder's Office @ 334-279-9174

Also please remember Southeastern Shrine Association will meet 
in Jacksonville, FL August 6-10, 2014. More information is in this 
NOBLE NEWS.

We will have a special program at our next quarterly meeting for the 
ladies.  Come out and hear our guest speaker and join in the fun on 
July 18, 2014. We should have a fun time. I hope we see you there. We 
will also have the new Imperial tie and new first ladies pin.

E-L-V-I-S is COMING TO ALCAZAR in AUGUST. Tickets will 
be available in early July. Listen for the phone tree to know all the 
details.

Until the next time!
Debbie

6.5 L DIESEL ENGINE
WHITE EXTERIOR / 

BLUE INTERIOR
186000 MILES

MECHANICAL PROBLEMS: 
WILL NOT START

NEW TIRES 

*** VAN SALES *** REQUESTING SEALED BIDS ***

6.5 L DIESEL ENGINE
WHITE EXTERIOR / 

GREY INTERIOR
151642 MILES

IN GOOD SHAPE

951 -  1995 CHEVROLET SPORTVAN 
3500 LS - BEAUVILLE

WRITTEN AND SEALED BIDS MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE 
ALCAZAR RECORDERS OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1 JUL 14.

981 -  1998 CHEVROLET EXPRESS 
3500 VAN

*** VAN SALES *** REQUESTING SEALED BIDS ***
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Alcazar Temple has formed a Public 
Relations Committee with the following 
current members Past Potentate Ill Sir 
Terry Wofford, David Garringer, and 
Patrick Demerath. 

The Goals are to help the public be aware of 
the many miracles of the Shrine Hospitals, 
increase nobles and ladies participation in 
the temple activities, increase membership 
by recruiting and bring back former 
members, and enhance relations with the 
York Rite, Scottish Rite and the masonic 
lodges in our area.  The committee is looking 
for nobles who will represent the Shrine 
with the media, newspaper, radio, and 
television and participate in any speaking 
engagements like the Toastmasters.

If you would like to participate please 
contact Noble Patrick Demerath at 334-
799-2101. 

public relations 
committee

Page 10 of 11 
 

 

2014 Southeastern Shrine 
Association 

80th Annual Convention 
August 6-10, 2014 
Jacksonville, FL 

 
Registration Forms and monies must be turned into the Alcazar Shrine Recorder 
NLT July 15th (See Registration Form in the newsletter). 

Everyone, except representatives must make their own hotel reservations by contacting 
the Jacksonville, FL, Hyatt-Regency Hotel (Mr. Jeff Long).  Mr. Long can be reached by 
telephone 904-360-8659, or email: jefflong@hyatt.com.

The following agenda is provided: 

Wednesday
9:00 – 5:00 Market Place Set-up - Hyatt-Regency 
12:00 – 5:00 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency 
2:00   Motor Corps Captains Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
5:00 – 7:00  President’s Reception (by invitation only) – Adams Street Station 

Thursday
8:00  Motor Corps Competition – Evebank Field – Lot J 
9:00 – 5:00 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency 
9:00 – 5:00  Market Place Open – Hyatt-Regency 
10:30 – 11:30 Director General Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
12:00 – 1:00 Welfare and Advisory Committee Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
1:00 – 2:00 Time and Place Committee Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
2:00 – 4:00 Daughters of the Nile/Ladies Oriental Shrine Reception – Hyatt-Regency 
3:00 – 4:00 Parade Marshal’s Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
6:00 – 11:00 President’s Evening – Hyatt-Regency 

Friday
8:00  Provost Guard Competition – Morocco Shrine MAIN AUDITORIUM 
9:00  Hillbilly Association Competition – Morocco Shrine 
9:00  Business Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 
9:00  Clown Competition – Hyatt-Regency 
9:00 – 5:00 Market Place Open – Hyatt-Regency 
9:00 – 12:00 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency 
9:00 – 12:00 S.E.S.A. Business Meeting 
10:00  Motor Corps Business Meeting – Hyatt-Regency 

Registration Forms and monies must be turned into the Alcazar Shrine Recorder NLT July 15th (See Registration Form in the 
newsletter).

Everyone, except representatives must make their own hotel reservations by contacting the Jacksonville, FL, Hyatt-Regency Hotel 
(Mr. Jeff Long).  Mr. Long can be reached by telephone 904-360-8659, or email: jefflong@hyatt.com.

The following agenda is provided:

Wednesday
9:00 – 5:00	 Market Place Set-up - Hyatt-Regency
12:00 – 5:00	 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency
2:00 		  Motor Corps Captains Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
5:00 – 7:00 	 President’s Reception (by invitation only) – Adams Street Station

Thursday
8:00		  Motor Corps Competition – Evebank Field – Lot J
9:00 – 5:00	 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency
9:00 – 5:00 	 Market Place Open – Hyatt-Regency
10:30 – 11:30 	 Director General Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
12:00 – 1:00	 Welfare and Advisory Committee Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
1:00 – 2:00	 Time and Place Committee Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
2:00 – 4:00	 Daughters of the Nile/Ladies Oriental Shrine Reception – Hyatt-Regency
3:00 – 4:00	 Parade Marshal’s Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
6:00 – 11:00	 President’s Evening – Hyatt-Regency

Friday
8:00		  Provost Guard Competition – Morocco Shrine MAIN AUDITORIUM
9:00		  Hillbilly Association Competition – Morocco Shrine
9:00		  Business Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
9:00		  Clown Competition – Hyatt-Regency
9:00 – 5:00	 Market Place Open – Hyatt-Regency
9:00 – 12:00	 Registration, Ticket Sales, Information Both – Hyatt-Regency
9:00 – 12:00	 S.E.S.A. Business Meeting
10:00		  Motor Corps Business Meeting – Hyatt-Regency
11:00 – 2:00	 Ladies’ Luncheon (11:00-11:30 Social) – Hyatt-Regency
12:00		  Motor Rama Mystery ride leaving in front of hotel – Hyatt-Regency
6:00		  Hillbilly Association Awards Dinner – Morocco Shrine (A/B) 		
		  Upstairs
6:00		  Motor Corps Banquet (dinner @ 7:00) – Morocco Shrine (A/B	
6:00		  Clown Banquet – Morocco Shrine (Dining Room) 
6:00		  Provost Guard Banquet – Morocco Shrine (MAIN AUDITORIUM)
6:00		  Legion of Honor (reception & dinner) – Hyatt-Regency Terrace 1

Saturday
9:00 – 12:00	 Mark Place Open – Hyatt-Regency
9:30 - 		  Parade Lineup – Downtown
10:30		  Parade Step Off – Downtown, Hyatt-Regency

Alcazar Ladies will 
be selling cakes 

and baked goods 
at the CASC Gun 

Show June 14th & 15th and 
at the Alcazar Gun Show 

July 26th & 27th.  All Ladies 
are invited to participate 
by bringing baked goods, 

making donations, or 
volunteering to help with 

the sale!



Conditions Treated:

Foot and Ankle Disorders
Clubfoot
Flat feet
Tarsal coalition
Congenital foot deformities

Hip, Knee, and Leg Disorders
Knock knees and bowlegs
In-toeing
Leg length discrepancy
Developmental dislocated hip
Legg-Perthes disease
Trauma to the hip, knee, or leg
Sports injuries

Limb, Hand, and Toe Disorders
Constricting bands 
Duplicated or extra digits
Syndactyly of fingers
Absence of limb, partial or complete
Upper and lower extremity prosthetics

Spinal Deformities
Scoliosis
Post-traumatic spine disorders
Congenital spinal disorders

Other Orthopaedic Conditions
Cerebral Palsy
Spina Bifida
Metabolic bone disease
Osteogenesis Imperfecta (brittle bone disease)

Greenville Surgeon Performs
First in the Carolinas Surgery

Referrals (toll free):
1-866-459-0013

Greenville

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Greenville is proud to 
be the �rst hospital in the Carolinas to o�er a new, 
state-of-the-art procedure for young children with 
scoliosis, a curvature of the spine which increases as the 
child grows. The MAGEC (MAGnetic Expansion Control) 
Spinal Bracing and Distraction System is composed of 
two magnetic, telescoping rods that can be gradually 
lengthened from outside of the skin, guiding a young 
child’s curved spine, straight.

Pediatric orthopaedic surgeon, Michael Mendelow, 
M.D., explains, “The challenge of early onset scoliosis is to manage the curvature, which 
advances with growth. When the spine curves, it penetrates into the area of the chest 
where the lungs would be. If the curve was left as it is, when the child became an adult, 
they would only have a chest and lungs to support a child. This would shorten their life 
span and severely impact their quality of life.” In the past, these large and potentially 
life-threatening curves were treated with traditional growing rods requiring an initial 
surgery to insert the rods, and then an additional surgery every 4 to 6 months as the 
child continues through their growing years. With the MAGEC System, the child under-
goes an initial surgery to implant the rods, and then the system can be gradually 
lengthened from outside of the skin, in an exam room, avoiding the need for general 
anesthesia and an incision. “The non-invasive lengthening procedure eliminates the 
need for repeated lengthening surgeries. This results in signi�cant safety, health, mental 
and physical bene�ts for the child and their family. Patients will also be able to get back 
to their activities of daily living sooner with this surgical option,” Dr. Mendelow 
describes. The magnetic system also allows for more frequent lengthening, thus mim-
icking more normal spinal growth patterns.

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Greenville has a dedicated team of pediatric ortho-
paedic surgeons who specialize in caring for all types of pediatric spinal deformities. The 
senior surgeons at the hospital have decades of experience, and are internationally 
known for their clinical research on the treatment of scoliosis. 

Shriners Hospitals for Children o�ers the following treatment plans based on the 
severity of the scoliosis: 
•  Observation: for curves measuring less than 25 degrees doctors follow patients every 
    four to six months while the patient is growing.
•  Risser casting: for children with infantile scoliosis.
•  Bracing: for curves greater than 25 degrees and the child is still growing.
•  Growing rods: for curves greater than 45 degrees and the child is still growing.
•  Fusion surgery: for curves greater than 45 degrees.
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2014 Southeastern Shrine Association 
80th Annual Convention 

August 6 - 10 2014 
Welcome to Jacksonville, FL 

 

MOROCCO SHRINERS     3800 St. Johns Bluff Rd South Jacksonville, FL 32224          www.moroccoshrine.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUTHEASTERN SHRINE ASSOCIATION 
AUGUST 6 - 10, 2014   JACKSONVILLE, FL 

REGISTRATION FORM 
PLEASE READ ALL INSTRUCTIONS VERY CAREFULLY 
STEP 1 – TELL US ABOUT YOURSELF: 
 

Noble__________________________________________________Lady____________________ 
 

Address___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City_________________________________________________State____________Zip___________ 
 

Home Phone___________________________Cell___________________Business________________ 
 

E-mail address______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Temple_______________________________Temple/Unit Title______________________________ 
 

I will be staying at:  Hotel____________Home_______Other (please specify)___________________ 
 
STEP 2 – PICK YOUR ACTIVITIES!     Noble  Lady 
 

SESA Registration Fee……………………..$12 per person   $________         $________ 
 
 

Thursday: 
President’s Evening ……………………….$30 Admission Ticket (free to reps) $________         $________ 
 

Friday:   Ladies  Luncheon………..….…$35 per person (free to rep ladies) $________         $________ 
Menu Choice:    Entrees:  Breast of Chicken Francaise ___ Pasta with Julienne of Chicken Breast___ 
  Seared Breast of Chicken Breast___ Baked Lasagna or Baked Ziti___ 
  Sauteed Chicken___ Southern Fried Chicken 
  Desserts: Chocalate Mousse___Chocolate Cake___ Carrot Cake______ 
  Key Lime Pie___ Cheesecake____ 
  Pick one entrée and one dessert 
 

TOTAL COST:         $________      
      
Payments are accepted as the following: 
Visa/Mastercard 
Checks made payable to  SESA 2014 
 
Use the link on the following website for individual hotel registrations  www.moroccoShrine.org and for  additional 
questions and groups  contact Jeff Long Hyatt-Regency Jacksonville 904. 360.8659 email jeff.long@hyatt.com. 
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